
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Raffle tickets are now for sale!!  

 

You may have noticed that your children came home with 3 books of raffle tickets 

this week!   

We are so excited about our Christmas Fair this year which will be a very special Winter 

Wonderland event on Saturday 4
th
 December. This is our biggest fundraiser of the year, and 

this year it will be outside on our school field and will include a BBQ, children’s craft, gift & 

craft stalls, raffles, tombola, games… plus a special guest appearance (and much more!)  

 

We have had a range of extremely generous prizes from local businesses which we look 

forward to revealing later on in the week! The winners of the prizes will be drawn at the fair 

on Saturday 4
th
 December. 

 

Please tell all your family, friends and neighbours about the raffle and sell as many tickets as 

you can! Raffle tickets are £1.50 a book, and all money goes to the school and towards 

resources to benefit all the children.  If you would like to buy the raffle tickets that have been 

sent home, please bring your money into reception along with the stubs, not forgetting to 

tear off and keep hold of the bigger part of the ticket! 

More raffle tickets can be picked up from reception! Please return any unsold tickets to the 

office so we can sell them at the Christmas Fair.  

We would like to thank you to all of the local businesses above who have been so generous 

in donating prizes! 

Thank you for your ongoing support,  

 

The Friends of Lavant Primary School 


